
Hello, 


WOW! Thank you for such an amazing day yesterday. We are extremely proud of our dancers! Thank you 
to everyone who helped make the day a success! 


Please read below for our Mid-December studio updates. 


December Class Fees: December class fees are past due. If you have a balance due on your account 
please take care of this ASAP!


Winter Break: The studio will be closed for winter break 12/19-1/1. Classes will resume on Tuesday, 
January 2nd. 


Class Cancellations: Monday December 10th we will not be holding Ballet, Senior Kick, or Elite Kick.


What happens next: Moving forward into January our competition teams will continue to work/clean 
competition routines. Our younger pre-3rd grade dancers will be learning the spring recital production and 
starting routines for our stage recital. 


Christmas Cards: Every year our dancers make christmas cards for our local nursing homes. It is always 
so much fun seeing what they create! 


Custom Clothing: Custom clothing is here! We will not be passing out any items in class unless we get 
approval from you! All items are in the office in a box labeled "do not pass out". If it is a gift, you can stop 
in during studio class hours and grab it! 


Warm Up Jackets: We have a few families interested in ordering the blue/white warm up jackets after 
passing them out this week. If you are interested in ordering, we need a minimum of 5. Please email 
owatonna_mn@justforkix.com to get added to our list. 


2023-2024 Performance Dates: 

-Spring Recital - May 18th (all dancers)- Confirmed Date 

*Pre-3rd Grade Spring Stage show will be in March. Date is TBD based off of the high school musical 
schedule. 


2023-2024 Competition Dates: 

-February 24th-25th - Eastview High School

-March 2nd-3rd - Bloomington Kennedy

-April 6th-7th- Apple Valley

-April 24th-28th: Nationals competition  (confirmed date). 

*Teams will need to place high gold or higher point wise at 2 of the 3 competitions to qualify for nationals,


If you have any questions please create a separate email reply so nothing is missed in the mass email. 
Thank you for choosing JFK! Merry Christmas! 


-Victoria and JFK Staff



